DRAFET

Town of Clarendon Board of Selectmen meeting
Workshop meeting on Quarterline Road

June 22, 2023
Clarendon Town Hall at 6:00 PM

Attendees
lect [
Mike Klopchin, Chair
George Ambrose, Clerk
Cash Ruane, Road Commissioner

Quarterline Rd. Citi

Kendra Anderson
Thelecia Molaski
Wayne Williams
Shelly Lutz
Theresa Miele
Patrick Fuliet
David Cioffi

The meeting started at 6:00 PM with only two board members in
attendance . The quarterline road concerns were discussed from 6:00 PM

until 7:00 PM .

Mike Klopchin called the meeting to order at 6:20 PM with three select
board members present .

During the meeting there was no board action taken .

Ambrose moved to adjourned at 7:00 PM - second by Ruane. The motion
passed unanimously.



DRAFT

The following record represents a paraphrase summary of the one
hour of discussion.

Ambrose reminded the attendees that the purpose of the meeting was to
share information and plan a presentation for the Rutland Town Board
regarding the Quarterline road.

Klopchin reported that he was unable to find a VT state procedure for who
is required to maintain a road after its creation .

Ruane outlined the actions that would have to be taken to upgrade the
North portion of the dirt road to facilitate easier maintenance. He also
answered questions regarding the cost of minimal improvements to
facilitate easier travel.

Ruane emphasized that Clarendon should not be responsible for
maintaining a road that belongs to Rutland Town.

Theresa Miele distributed a handout that contains information and facts that
various Quarterline citizens have researched. ( Attached)

The majority of the discussion centered on the various needs to have the
road minimally maintained,

# access for emergency vehicles

# access for delivery of packages - UPS, fedex, local prescriptions majority
# Quarterline Rd is used by many towns for both north and south traffic

# access for US mail delivery

Rutland Town has agreed to meet with us on July 20th at 6:00 PM. all of
the Quarterline residents agreed to attend. There was universal agreement
that the tenor of the approach to Rutland Town should be one of requesting
help from a good neighbor.



